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Hello,
I would like to voice my opinion on the rising harbor rates. I am opposed to raising the harbor
rates above the annual cpi adjustment. I support a separate cruise docks rate raise. 

I believe it is important for juneau to have a diverse economy. By raising harbor rates it puts
add pressure on a dwindling fishing industry. The fishing industry ensures the year round use
of Juneau’s harbors, added pressure pushes fishermen out of Juneau for the winter months
creating a less stable economy for the city on Juneau.

Thank you for taking this under consideration.

Jonny Antoni
F/v Frances G
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